
From: Gallaghar, Robert
To: crmidmr@aol.com
Subject: RE: Re: Hospital Pavia Arecibo
Date: Monday, February 24, 2020 6:18:00 AM
Attachments: image002.png

Good Morning David,
 
The letter you attached is not what I was looking for.  The 12/11/2019 letter appears to be a response to a
request for additional information from us (if this is true what is the mail control number?).  What I am
asking for is a letter from Hospital Pavia Arecibo requesting the removal of Carlos Montalván-Miró, M.D.
as RSO and name you as the RSO.
 
Bob
 
From: crmidmr@aol.com <crmidmr@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 8:14 PM
To: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Hospital Pavia Arecibo
 
Attached is a copy of the letter for your review.
 
David

-----Original Message-----
From: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>
To: David Rhoe <crmidmr@aol.com>
Sent: Wed, Feb 19, 2020 8:02 am
Subject: Hospital Pavia Arecibo

Good Morning David,
 
I was just assigned the technical review of a request to change the RSO at Hospital Pavia Arecibo to
you.  The letter is dated December 11, 2019 and states “Please find enclosed the additional information
that you request for Hospital Pavia Arecibo.”  We do not have the original request to remove Carlos
Montalván-Miró, M.D.  Would you send me a copy of the original request?
 
Call if you have any questions.
 
Bob
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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